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KIUC Plans Scheduled Outage and Lane Closure for North Shore  

 

Līhuʻe, Kauaʻi, HI - 02/26/18 – Kaua‘i Island Utility Cooperative has scheduled an outage that 

will affect all of Hanalei and Princeville on Friday, March 2 from 2:00 a.m. to 5:00 a.m.  

Crews will also close the Princeville-bound lane of Kuhio Highway in the vicinity of mile 

marker 1 in Hanalei from 1 a.m. to 5 a.m., while they transfer the existing transmission lines to a 

new transmission pole.  

Once the work is completed, we will reopen the road and restore power to the affected areas. 

Motorists are advised to use caution while driving through the work area and allow for extra 

travel time.  
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